
Report to the Humber Leadership Board 

Report from Stephen Parnaby, OBE, Deputy Chair HEY LEP  

Title: The Humber Bridge Board Membership

Report 

Following the last Humber Leadership Board held on 09 06 22, where the matter of 

Humber Bridge Board representatives was discussed, the HEY LEP is requesting a 

change in its representative member. 

We would like to request that the HEY LEP representative member changes from 

Stephen Parnaby OBE to Tony Kirby who is a member of the LEP’s Infrastructure 

Board and is our representative on Transport for the North. Please see: 

https://heylep.com/people/tony-kirby/  Tony has significant experience in transport and 

would add value to the Humber Bridge Board.  Tony will report back to the 

Infrastructure Board and in turn, this board reports to the main LEP board.  

HEY LEP Governance Structure 

We understand that a formal request for a change of representation is required, and 

that the outcome of this decision will be processed through the necessary governance 

structures. 

https://heylep.com/people/tony-kirby/


 

Recommendation  

The Humber Leadership Board to accept the change of representation on the Humber 

Bridge Board from this date. 

 

Stephen Parnabv OBE 

Deputy Chair Hull and East Yorkshire LEP 

12 08 22 

 


